
 

 Year  2 Newsletter Spring 2 
2018 

Topic: Traditional Tales. 
Here is an outline of some of the learning activities for 

the year 2 classes this half term. 

 

Art and Design 
We will be making puppets for our own 
traditional tales as well as creating a setting. 

 
Phonics 

 
 
Help your child to use their phonics knowledge by 
helping them to practise for their spelling tests.  If 
your child is retaking the phonics test, please 
support them to identify sounds in their reading 
books. 

Reading 

 
Please continue to support your child by hearing 
them read daily and sharing your own favourite 
stories with them.  To develop their reading skills, 
ask your child to predict what will happen in the 
end of the story or how a character may be 
feeling.  We will be looking at traditional tales this 
term, Try your local library for new books to 
share. 

Maths 
Take every opportunity to read, write, order 
numbers and count accurately.    
 

 
 
We will continue with the times tables challenge.  
The children will be naming and writing fractions 
and finding 1/3, ¼,1/2 and ¾ of a length, shape, 
set of objects or quantity. 

Science 
The children will be focusing on living things, 
their habitats and food chains. We will also be 
monitoring the growth of the bulbs we planted. 

 

Writing 
Help your child become an enthusiastic writer! 
Put pencil to paper by: 

Writing a recount of a recent trip or activity; by 
writing their own version of a traditional tale. 

 

Exciting News 
100 Day Celebration: 20th February 

Parents Consultation Evening: 26th February 
Parents Consultation Evening: 28th February 

Trip to Bucks County Museum: 15th March 
 
 

 
 
            

 


